
 

 

 
Immediate Release 

August 27, 2025 

 

The City of Indian Rocks Beach  

City Hall & Public Works Office Closures 
 

 
 

The City of Indian Rocks Beach would like to remind residents that our offices 

will be closed on Monday, September 1, 2025, in observance of Labor Day. All 

offices will reopen at normal times on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. 

 

Have a wonderful and safe holiday! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Indian Rocks Beach 

www.indian-rocks-beach.com 

www.facebook.com/City-of-Indian-Rocks-Beach 

“Working Together” 
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